
SOO TOWNSHIP MONTHLY BOARD MEETING 
Soo Township Community Center 

January 8, 2014 
  
 Present:       
Larry Perron, Supervisor    
Jim Ca llon         
Don Kucharczyk 
Cheryl Thoresen     
Andree Watson 
          
The December meeting was called to order at 7 p.m. by Supervisor, Larry Perron, 
followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.  Jeff Killips and Chuck Palmer were in attendance.   
 
A motion was made by Jim Callon supported by Don Kucharczyk to approve 
the minutes of the December 11, 2013 Board Meeting.  Motion carried. 
 
Jeff Killips gave the monthly Fire Department activity report.  The disposition of the old 
tanker was questioned and the attorney to check into possibilities. 
 
The end of the second quarter budget vs. actual figures presented and discussed with 
no line item adjustments at this time. 
 
The smoke and tobacco free signage for Four Mile Beach was discussed.  It was 
decided that one sign would be posted on the fence or gate.  The design to be 
determined. 
 
The Treasurer reported that all disabled veterans and spouses have been reimbursed 
for their property taxes per the new law.  Eight residents in Soo Township were eligible 
for reimbursement for summer taxes. 
 
Jim Callon reported that one permit had been issued for December. 
 
The attorney to file suits against those home owners still in violation of the Nuisance 
Ordinance. 
 
A Motion was made by Jim Callon and supported by Don Kucharczyk to 
approve the December bills from check #6925 to check #6934 totaling 
$9,343.43 and January bills from check #6935 to check #6953 totaling 
$7,080.27 including Electronic Transfer in the amount of $1,292.41 for 
January payroll taxes.  Motion carried. 
 
Andree Watson 
Clerk 
 
 
 


